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Dear Chief,

I’ve recently decided to withdraw myself from the Greenfield Fire Territory’s part-time roster. This was a tough decision
because I’ve thoroughly enjoyed serving this community and working alongside the great people of GFT. 1 came to Greenfield
with hopes to gain knowledge and experience, and I have more than surpassed that goal. It has been an honor to work for you,
and I’'m proud to know that I have been affiliated with this department.

I believe my gear is in a gear locker at station 421, and I have a few uniform shirts I will return soon. Please let me know if
there is anything else I need to do.

Respectfully,
Dylan Harsin
FF/AEMT
GFT
(317)795-4042



